
 

 

Security Commitee Safety Survey 

 

The security commitee is beginning a safety study of our roads and are asking 
residents to report unsafe condi�ons. We request no�fica�on as to need of stop 
signs, white safety bars and limited views at curves and intersec�ons.  All 
residents are invited to help us in this assessment. Results will be forwarded to 
management for further study and ac�on, if deemed appropriate.    

Comments can be sent to Janice Nachbar at Janicenachbar@gmail.com   

A survey of street ligh�ng will commence in the spring   

Respec�ully submited Janice Nachbar, Chair 
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